
Principal Message 5/19/23 

Stevenson Families, 

What a fun day we had today!  Field Day was a blast and the weather was fabulous.  Thank you Coach 

Dwyer for organizing such a fun event for our students.  Your planning of each event and extra teacher-

led activities sure made for a smooth and fun time for all! 

Last night we held our annual Tapestry of Sight and Sound event.  Thank you to Mrs. Sonberg and Mr. 

Yoh for working tirelessly on creating this exhibition of our student learning.  Even with the quick change 

of locations due to the rain, the evening was spectacular! 

Of course, these events would not be possible without the support of our families and volunteers.  

Thank you for continuing to support your child’s development and passion for the arts! 

Next week closes out the 22-23 School Year.  It is hard to believe that 180 days are almost past.  Please 

remember that at next week’s grade level picnic, those students that have paid for Out of Uniform may 

wear BPS Dress Code approved clothing.  Teachers have communicated specifics to their families 

regarding their grade level’s awards and picnic.  If you have any questions, please reach out to your 

child’s teacher. 

Remember that Wednesday, May 24th, Thursday, May 25th, and Friday, May 26th are all early release days.  

If you can spare some time, we would love to have some assistance in the car loop at dismissal time. 

That’s it for this week.  One more to go.  Have a wonderful weekend and we’ll see you Monday in the car 

loop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs.  Fleeger 


